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Easter 2024 
 

He is risen, Alleluia! 

Easter springs forth a message of renewal and hope in Christ’s resurrection. 

Over the past six weeks of Lent, the CISND schools have engaged in a 

meaningful journey of growth and reflection. Together, we fasted, prayed, and 

extended our hands in service, following the footsteps of Jesus and fostering 

deeper connections within our families, parishes and among our neighbours. 

Our children exemplify the call of Jesus to "make disciples of all nations" 

(Matthew 28:19-20) through their faith filled actions. Seeing a young student 

gently assisting another during a school celebration, I was moved by this 

humble and powerful example of transformative power of Christ’s love and the 

impact we have in one another's lives. Nothing or no-one is too small; and we 

all play a part in building God’s kingdom on Earth. 

Easter is the triumphant victory of life over death; the gift given to us by Christ. 

It is a testament to the unconditional love and boundless mercy of God. As 

members of the Catholic Independent Schools of Nelson Diocese, we are 

blessed to continue to walk in the "newness of life" (Romans 6:4), inspired by 

the resurrection of Christ, with the newness of spirit rejuvenating our 

commitment to live as Gospel Witnesses every day. 

During the next 50 days, let us as a Catholic school community continue to 

share the blessings of Easter knowing the joy and hope that the resurrection of 

Jesus brings. 

 

Yours in Christ, 
 

 
 

Pamela Guilbault 

Superintendent of Schools 


